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School closures will be different this year 
  
The summer is approaching and school closure too. 
This year it will be different. 
 
Of course, the last school day before the summer should feel special. How exactly the graduation 
will be at your school, you will get information from the staff there, but it will be a celebration in 
smaller groups with no parents or other relatives present. As you probably understand that it 
depends on corona pandemic. 
 
Canceling the traditional celebration is one of several measures that the municipality had to decide 
on in order to reduce the spread of infection in the community. 
We all have a responsibility to protect the elderly and other risk groups from corona virus. 
Therefore, we would also like to appeal to you to follow the recommendations of the authorities if 
you in any way celebrate school closure on your own. Having a party with invited guests is very 
nice, but right now it is directly inappropriate. There will be time to meet and celebrate in the future. 
 
As a custodian, it is also important that you continue to follow the guidelines that previously issued 
by the municipality. The only way to reduce the spread of infection is by taking responsibility 
together. Thank you for everything you do that contributes to it. 
 
Guidelines for school and preschool 
• Children with fever, cough and respiratory effects should be at home. 
• This also applies in the case of more mild symptoms of illness, such as sniffing or a little sore 
throat. 
• Children should be symptom-free for two days before returning after being sick at home. 
• Children who are healthy should come as usual, even if there are other sick family members. In 
primary school, this is in line with the school's obligation. 
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